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Finding Recommendation(s) Management Response 
 as of June 19, 2020 

Anticipated 
Completion Date  

 
While the Department of the Lottery 
and the Legislature have increased 
transfers to education, additional 
actions could increase sales and 
efficiency and ultimately further 
increase transfers to education. 

 
The Department of the Lottery should continue 
its ongoing efforts to protect the integrity of 
the Florida Lottery by providing a ticket 
scanning function in its mobile app so that 
players can determine for themselves whether 
a ticket is a winner 

 
The Department’s mobile application includes 
ticket scanning capability which will provide 
players the ability to verify that their ticket is a 
winner.  The Department is in final beta 
testing of the mobile app.   

 
The Department 
intends on 
releasing the 
mobile application 
at the end of June, 
2020 
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